
 

NOTICE 

Quadra Island – Liquor License Amendment Application 

Notice for public input is hereby given for the Quadra Links Golf Club liquor 

license amendment application which has been referred to the Strathcona 

Regional District (SRD) by the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch 

(LCRB). 

Public input on this application is invited prior to the Strathcona Regional 

District submitting a resolution regarding the application to the Liquor and 

Cannabis Regulation Branch (LCRB). 

Written comments may be sent to the Strathcona Regional District no later 

than 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 17, 2024 by: 

• Email – administration@srd.ca 

• Mail or in-person – 990 Cedar Street, Campbell River, BC V9W 7Z8 

Please note, all submissions must contain the name and address of the writer 

which will become part of the public record. 

For more information on the Quadra Links Liquor License amendment visit 

www.srd.ca/quadra-links-liquor-license-amendment  
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